
College of Education  
Curriculum Committee Minutes 

September 10, 2018 
  

Members Participating:  Dean Bower; Daniel Carter (TLF); Jon Coleman (CHE); Carole Collins-Ayanlaja (EDL); 
Kathryn Havercroft (SPE); Kristen Holly, Charleston Public Schools; Bonnie Wilson 
 
Kathryn Havercroft called the meeting to order. 
 
A motion was made and seconded (Jon Coleman, Carole Collins-Ayanlaja) to suspend the bylaws and 
operate without a quorum in order to revise the bylaws.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
The minutes from the April 23, 2018, meeting were approved. 
 
COE Curriculum Committee Bylaws 
Proposed changes to the bylaws were discussed.  A draft of the proposed changes will be distributed to 
department chairs to share with faculty.  Discussion will resume at the next meeting.  If no additional 
suggestions are made for changes, a vote will be taken then. 
 
Dean’s Report 
1. The Provost has asked that only curriculum changes necessitated by the revitalization/reorganization be 

submitted this year.  We anticipate seeing a couple of programs coming forward. 
2. The ISBE has released a document entitled “Teach Illinois: Strong Teachers, Strong Classrooms” that 

describes possible solutions to address the state-wide teacher shortage.  Information can be found at 
https://www.isbe.net/teachillinois.  One of the suggestions is the possibility of eliminating the TAP test. 

3. CAEP will render our accreditation decision during the week of October 18.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:27 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bonnie Wilson 
 

 

******************************************* 
 

Fall 2018 Meeting Schedule 
 

September 24 
October 8 

October 22 
November 12 
November 26 
December 10 

 
2:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

Room 2444 Buzzard Hall 
******************************************* 

 

https://www.isbe.net/teachillinois

